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Term 2 Week 6   Monday 30th May, 2022 

Serious concentration at last Friday’s athletics training. 



Term 2 Week 6 Willawarrin Public  School                     Monday 30th May, 2022 

Dear Parents 

Congratulations to our two  
debating teams last Friday. 
They had a formal practice 
with an adjudicator to gain 
some experience before the 
main event against other Mac-
leay schools later this term.                               
Thanks to Mrs O’Connell and 
Arthur Bain for his experience 
and feedback. 

Attendance 

We have a school attendance target of 92%. This means all students are here at school with 
an average of 2 or 3 days per term absence. We understand there have been issues with 
weather and colds and flu but we do appreciate the commitment all of you show to getting 
your kids to school each day. 

Behaviour expectations 

We have reviewed some of our expectations for behaviour at school. Attached is a draft of 
the changes. I will be asking for feedback at the next P and C meeting. 

Uniforms 

Thanks to everyone for returning the choices of uniform. I will be presenting them to the    
P & C committee at their next meeting. If you haven’t returned your preference please have 
it in by Friday. Forms were attached to last week’s Muster. 

P and C meeting 

The next meeting Monday 6th June. I would like to present some work we have done with 
behaviour management, uniforms and an update on our canteen. It would be great to see 
you all there. 

John Robinson 

John is having some well-deserved time off starting next week. We have arranged a           
replacement so things should be looking good when he returns. 

A big welcome back to Piano and Bill. It is great to see them back with their friends. 

Have a great week and stay warm with the expected cold snap. 

Kind regards 

Stephen de Roos 


